
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 23
rd

, 2016 

 

 

Dear Shen Yun Performing Arts, 

 

It is a great pleasure to hear that the Shen Yun Performing Arts Company will be 

returning to Sacramento to celebrate its 10 year anniversary. The Shen Yun Performing 

Arts Company has been a valuable contributor to the presentation, education, and 

preservation of the wonder of Chinese history. Coming from a country where the 

magnificent culture was almost lost by the rule of a Communist regime, I applaud the 

Shen Yun Arts Company for keeping the beauty of Chinese culture alive and on display 

for people around the world to enjoy.  

 

It is my honor to welcome you back to Sacramento, and I wish you the best of luck on the 

world tour of your phenomenal show. The State of California and the Sacramento region 

are proud once again to host your performance. May you continue to entertain and 

educate many more audiences with your beautiful art, music, and history. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

BETH GAINES 

Assemblywoman, 6
th

 District 

STATE CAPITOL 

P.0 BOX 942849 

SACRAMENTO, CA 94249-0004 

(916) 319-2006 

FAX (916) 319-2106 

 

DISTRICT OFFICE 

8799 Auburn Folsom Rd., Ste. A 

Granite Bay, CA 95746 

 (916) 774-4430 

FAX (916) 774-4433 

 

 

 

BETH GAINES 
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